From: Katie Lukins

To: medboardconsultation
Subject: Public consultation on Good medical practice
Date: Friday, 17 August 2018 2:47:42 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

Do not disregard doctors' political or religious freedoms through the third paragraph in
Section 2.1. Doctors' should be allowed to express their personal views in private settings,
without it impacting their work or their ability to gain and keep employment. You need to
regulate their medical ability, not their political or religious beliefs. They have a right to

free speech too.

Kind regards,
Katie Lukins
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